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Mr Patrick Hodder 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee 
Parliament House 

Dear Mr Hodder 

I am writing to provide a clarification to evidence I provided on behalf of the Indigenous Land and Sea 
Corporation (ILSC) at the Supplementary Budget Estimates hearing on  
17 February 2023. 

In response to Senator Thorpe’s question regarding the ILSC’s position on the threat of Buffel grass, I 
incorrectly stated that the ILSC does not have an official position in relation to gamba grass. I should have 
stated that the ILSC does not have an official position on Buffel grass or a lot of other introduced species.  

Yours sincerely 

Mr Joe Morrison 
Group Chief Executive Officer 
Indigenous Land and Sea Corporation 

28 March 2023 
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